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Dear Mr. Doyle,

I am writing to express my support for our longstanding public radio station, KZYX/Z. In

Mendocino County we do not have a wide range of options for accurate, in-depth local

news. KZYX has fulfilled that function very successfully for several years. Under the

current leadership, the station's finances have been strengthening. While there is still

much work to be done, we have a very strong station with diverse programming and wide

listener support. The residents of our sparsely-populated and economically challenged

county need real news about what is happening in our cities, counties and region. The

national and international syndicated shows carried by KZYXIZ bring a level of

intellectual and global perspective that we would otherwise have little access to,

especially considering that large areas of our region lack affordable broadband internet

service.

Unfortunately, we have a small minority of destructive voices in our community who

have plenty of time to devote to stirring up conspiracies and controversies - frequently

using ad horninem attacks. We do not need to waste the hard raised funds or staff time at

KZYX on frivolous claims of mismanagement. We need to get on with the business of

growing our best local radio station. Please renew KZYX's license as soon as possible!

Thank you.
S1y,

Andrew Stein
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